
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 have had another busy and enjoyable week.  In this week’s newsletter we 
wanted to give you a flavour of our ‘Forest Friday’ sessions. The children explored 
our forest area, playing in the mud kitchen, looking for minibeasts and going on a 
rainbow treasure hunt to look for natural items which match colours of the rainbow.  

 
Drew reminded us 
we need to look up 
high in the tress 
too. 

Esmae found these 
things “Leaves can be 
lots of colours in   
autumn.”   

Ewuradwoa found a blackberry, we talked 
about how we must not eat things we find in 
the forest area.  

Harrison enjoyed playing a game of 
hide and seek.  


